 On June 27, 2005 Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following questions regarding Board Item AC8 Continution of the Cooperative Agreement with Easter Seals Florida.
Question: How many opportunity do these children have for inclusion? It is a great are to start.
Answer:  Parents choose to send children to this program.  In the past, Easter Seal has provided opportunities for non-disabled students, including Head Start students, to attend the program alongside the students with disabilities.  Decisions regarding attendance at the program are determined by the agency with our full appreciation for allowing parents of non-disabled children to attend. 
 
 

